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Shining stars awards from 

Friday 15th December: 

 
Ladybirds: All the class 

Honeybees: All the class 

Butterflies: Harlan 

Owls:       Alice 

Kingfishers: Erin 

Dragonflies: Maya 
 

 
 

 

   

 

Thankfulness awards 
form Friday 15th December 
 
Ladybirds:  Samuel  

Honeybees: William 

Butterflies: Jaxon 

Owls:       Lilly  

Kingfishers: Georgia  

Dragonflies: Zoe 
  
‘Give thanks always for 

all things to God the 

Father’ Ephesians 5:20 

 
 

Message from Mrs. Woan:   
As we come to end of the autumn term I would like to say thank you to 
every member of the St.Andrew’s family for the support you give to helping 
our children flourish. It has been amazing term with LOTS of learning, LOTS 
of laughter and LOTS of love. I wish you all a merry Christmas and Happy 
New Year. 
 

                                              

School Closes for the 

Christmas Break on 

Friday 22nd December 

at 1.15pm 

 

Please note Kids; Club 

WILL NOT be open for 

After School club. 

Parents will not be 

charged 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Christmas Coloring Competition Winners 
 

Year 2   Year 1   Recpetion 
Rory        Jessica P   Charlie 
Finley   Viktoria   Sophie G 

 

 
Family Quiz Winners 

 
Joint First place: The Broxton Family and The Benischke family 

Third place: The Birch family 

 
 
 

Thank you to everyone who took part. 

 

 
Look who came to visit us! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
                                                                               
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
                                                           
                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         
                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

 

 

 

 

 
         
 
 

 

 
 
We hope your children have 
enjoyed all the free Christmas 
activities. It has been wonderful 
to see them having so much fun 
 

 Visit Father Christmas event  
 Christmas Parties 
 Taz the entertainer  
 Jack and the Beanstalk 

Panto  
 Special Christmas Lunch  

 
BOB’s Book of Brilliance from last week 

 
 
Kingfishers: Bobby, Rowan, Erin 
 
Dragonflies: Maya, Layla, Zoe, Luna, Mathilda 
 
Owls: Rupert, Jess S, Theo, Harry 
 
Butterflies: Veronika, Alex, Elijah, Jaxon, Reggie, Alicia, Scarlett 

 
These children have worked extra hard. A huge well done! 

 

. 
 

Rowan in Year 2 was the lucky 
winner of The Squishmallow. The 
winning ticket was drawn in front 
parents last Friday. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
A HUGE thank you to all the staff, parents and Governors who 
volunteered their time to bring the magic of Christmas alive. 
 
With all the events which have happened a whopping £629.54 was raised 
by you all. All of this money will be spent on your children. 
 
Last year the PTFA spent: 
£4000 on a new bike shelter 
£1700 on coaches for school trips 
£300 on Year 2 events  
 
Every single child in school benefits form the money raised. A special 
mention to Julie Standen who has coordinated the events. You are a star! 


